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P.O. Box 25486-DFC, MS 65412
IN REPLY REFER TO Denver, CO 80225
ES/CO: No Effect Letter
FER 17 06

To Whom It May Concern:

We acknowledge your No Effect determination, however the regulations implementing section 7
of the Endangered Species Act (Interagency Cooperation) do not authorize the Service to review
or concur with No Effect determinations for listed species or designated critical habitat.
Therefore we are not able to address your determination further. However, we do appreciate
you informing us of your determination for listed species even if not required to do so under

the Act.

Sincerely,

D,

Drue L. DeBerry
Acting Colorado Field Supervisor



